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Suspects Wanted for Commercial Burglary 
Up to $1,000 Reward Offered  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

September 7, 2023 
 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers along with investigators from the San Marcos 
Sheriff's Station are asking for the public’s assistance in identifying and locating the 
suspects responsible for a pair of commercial burglaries in San Marcos.   
 
On July 14, 2023 at about 12:20 a.m., two unknown male suspects used the 
combination to access a lockbox that contained a key to enter the Baskin-Robbins 
located at 730 Nordahl Road and stole about $120 in cash.  During this incident, the 
business security system sustained damages.   
 
 On July 17 at approximately 11:34 a.m., two unknown suspects burglarized the same 
Baskin-Robbins located at 730 Nordahl Road. The two unknown suspects forced their 
way into the business by shattering the front glass door. While inside, the suspects 
located and dismantled the safe, stealing $1,500 in cash. The estimated cost to repair 
the front door and the safe was approximately $2,500. 
 
Video surveillance captured footage of both incidents. 
 
Description of suspects:  
   
Suspect #1 is described as an unknown race adult male, 6' tall and weighing 180 lbs. 
 
Suspect #2 is described as an unknown race adult male, 5' 8" tall and weighing 210 
lbs. 

 
***Surveillance video of this incident can be found here: 

https://vimeo.com/861788144 *** 
 
Anyone with information on the identity or location of the suspects is asked to call 
the San Marcos Sheriff's Station at (760) 510-5246 or the Crime Stoppers anonymous 
tip line at (888) 580-8477.  Crime Stoppers is offering up to a $1,000 reward to 
anyone with information that leads to an arrest in this case. Visit the Crime Stoppers 
website at www.sdcrimestoppers.org for more information on how to send 
anonymous web and mobile app tips.  
 
 

• Media inquiries about this case can be directed to Detective Paul Brown at 
(760) 510-5246 or via email at Paul.Brown@sdsheriff.org.  

 

• Media inquiries about Crime Stoppers can be directed to Deputy Marcial 
Lopez at (619) 531-1547 or email at Marcial.Lopez@sdsheirff.org. 
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